
Report of Executive Director for July, 2018

Weekly updates to membership
Job posting updates on MRPA web site
Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
Commercial member email about fall workshop sponsorships
Meeting with Dajuan Eubanks/Maine Red Claws and Carrie Riley from Garrand
marketing to work on future partnerships with Dunkin Donuts
Emailed Lewiston, Houlton, Hampden and Waterville about upcoming Red Claws/
Dunkin Donuts summer clinics
Membership list to Maine Mariners Hockey
Hot shot postcards and delivered to Red Claws for Dunkin clinics in 5
communities
Worked with Joe on MRPA budget
Tracking summer ticket sale payments
Updating MRPA track numbers/budget
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